
From: Cass 

Sent: 15 November 2022 18:36 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application 2022/3654/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Planning Department: 

I am writing in support of Mehmed Dilloo's application to have a storage unit on the 
forecourt of his shop at 50 Leverton Street. 

I was a customer of Mehmed's for 37 years when I lived on the corner of Leverton St 
and Falkland Rd, during which time he was unfailingly friendly, supportive, kind, all 
while providing a terrific service, supplying all sorts of products for the local 
community. 

I would like to support him in this particularly as more small 'supermarkets' have 
popped up in the surrounding area which will inevitably impact on Mehmed's 
business, and more storage would help him enormously. 

I do hope the council will approve planning permission. 

With thanks 

Cass Wedd and family  


